
 
Naga Phanindra Babu Nandipati 1100 E Craighead Forest Road Jonesboro, Arkansas 72404. 
 Phone: 720-709-8262  
Email: naga0101@gmail.com 
[Date] 5/1/2025 

City of Jonesboro Planning & Zoning Department Attn: Variance Review Board 300 S. 
Church St. Jonesboro, AR 72401 

Subject: Request for Variance – Fence Height Regulation 

Dear Planning & Zoning Department, 

I am writing to formally request a variance for my property located at 1100 E Craighead Forest 
Road, Jonesboro, Arkansas 72404. Due to the significant downward slope of the area 
where my fence will be built, a standard 6-foot fence would be insufficient in providing the 
necessary privacy and security for my residence. 

Without the requested 8-foot fence, the lower elevation of my property would allow direct 
visibility from the road, greatly diminishing my ability to maintain privacy. A taller fence is 
essential to ensure adequate screening from passersby and to preserve the intended security 
and seclusion of my home. 

Enclosed, I have included a fence plan and supporting documentation demonstrating the 
need for this variance. I sincerely appreciate your time in reviewing this request and would be 
happy to discuss my case further or provide any additional information as needed. 

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, Naga Phanindra Babu Nandipati 
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